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McAngus Goudelock & Courie, a regional insurance defense firm, is pleased to
announce that after spending 13 years in the firm’s Columbia office practicing
litigation, Charles “Bo” Williams has moved to the Greenville office.

Williams’ practice continues to focuses on civil litigation, including personal
injury actions involving premises liability, products liability and automobile
negligence. A large part of his practice also focuses on construction defect
litigation. Williams earned his juris doctor from the University of South Carolina
School of Law and his bachelor of arts degree from Washington and Lee
University. He is a member of the South Carolina Bar Association, Richland
County Bar Association, South Carolina Defense Trial Attorneys’ Association,
Defense Research Institute and Claims and Litigation Management Alliance. He
also serves on the Defense Research Institute’s Retail and Hospitality
Committee. Williams was included in Columbia Business Monthly’s “Midlands
Legal Elite” in 2014 and holds an “AV Preeminent” rating by Martindale-
Hubbell.

"We are happy for Bo and his family as they relocate to our Greenville office. Bo
is a great lawyer and will add additional depth to our update litigation practice,”
said Jay Courie, MGC’s Managing Member.
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